
Town of Stuyvesant  

Town Board Workshop 

Thursday, Feb. 6, 2020 

 

The Town Board held their monthly workshop on Thursday, February 6, 2020.  

In attendance were Supervisor Ron Knott, Councilmembers Bill Schneider and 

Tom Burrall, Highway Superintendent Chuck Stiffler, and Town Clerk Melissa 

Naegeli. 

Supervisor Knott shared the Report of Activities from the Stuyvesant/Stockport 

Senior Citizens 

Supervisor Knott shared the Audit Report from the recent Justice Court 

independent Audit 

Supervisor Knott informed the Board that he had received a letter of 

resignation from Doreen Danforth, Planning & Zoning Boards secretary and 

bookkeeper.  The job had been posted on our website and facebook and he 

shared some of the resumes that had been received.  Interviews will be 

scheduled with Kelley Williams returns. 

Mike Torchia is working on our Annual Report. 

We will have to establish a Local Law changing the day for Grievance in May.  

Last year we moved it from Tuesday to Thursday to accommodate Lynn’s 

schedule at other Towns.  A public hearing will be held in March. 

Chuck Stiffler reported that he had approval from Solid Waste for trash days 

and they will be held the first Saturdays in May and October. 

Chuck Stiffler gave information on some of the estimates he had received for 

the new dump truck.  He is waiting on one more quote.  There was a 

discussion about the fund balance and Supervisor Knott reported that he had 

been told 6 months of expenses is a reasonable amount to hold.  The loader 

will be paid off this month. 

Melissa Naegeli asked permission to hold the Ken Hummel Memorial Races 

again on Historic Stuyvesant Day.  She will contact ARE for contract on timing 

services. 


